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     CITY OF SAINT PAUL 
               CITY CLERK’S OFFICE 

  

 

June 13, 2023 

 

 

Deborah Montgomery, Vice-Chair 

Saint Paul Charter Commission 

 

 

Dear Ms. Montgomery: 

 

Attached with this letter is a resolution adopted by the City Council on June 7, 2023 and approved by 

Mayor Melvin Carter asking for reviewal by the Charter Commission the following: 

 

RES 23-839   Requesting the Charter Commission to review the proposed amendment to Sec.17.07.1. (c) 

with regard to Commercial Development Districts and public hearings. 

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.  The Charter Commission has 60 days 

to review the amendment.  An additional 90 days may be extended by filing a resolution determining that 

additional time is necessary with the City Clerk.  Someone from the City Council Office will be happy to 

attend a Charter Commission meeting if requested. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Shari Moore 

City Clerk 

 

 

c:  St. Paul Charter Commission Members 

     Josh Ladd, Assistant City Attorney 

     Brynn Hausz, Director of Council Operations 

      

 

 


